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City Road Construction Program Update 

September 12, 2023 

The microsurfacing crew is scheduling road work to be performed in the City of Auburn. Planned 
Microsurface streets by Suit-Kote Corporation: 
 
Wednesday  9/13/2023:       

Street From To Procedure 
Dunning Ave Genesee St            West Clymer St Scratch Coat 

Easterly Pl Entire 
 

Scratch Coat 
Bellvue Pl Entire 

 
Scratch Coat 

Woodruff Pl Entire 
 

Scratch Coat 
Seymour St           Nelson St North Fulton St. Scratch Coat 
Koenig Ct Entire  Scratch Coat 

 
Note:  Dunning Ave. between Genesee St and West Clymer St was not completed on Tuesday and is 
rescheduled for Wednesday 9/13/2023 and will be single laned to allow limited traffic access . 
 
Suit-Kote will notify all residents with door hanger notifications stating that the road will need to be 
closed, and require residents to stay parked in their driveways or on adjacent streets until the material 
has reached its approximately 2 hour cure time, after which the streets will be open for traffic.   
 
Microsurfacing is a 2-step process which will require a second coat (overlay treatment) following the 
initial scratch coating which could be installed either the same day or the following day, weather 
permitting. Any planned work delays due to rain or other unforeseen circumstances will be 
rescheduled and the affected residents will be notified again. 
 
Thank you for your patience while we do these road improvements. 
 
Thank you, 
Auburn Engineering 
 

 
Scott S. McIntyre, EIT 
Assistant Civil Engineer 
City of Auburn, NY 
24 South Street 
Auburn, New York 13021 
P 315-255-4133/F 315-253-3243 
Cell 315-604-6093 
Email: smcintyre@auburnny.gov   
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